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Narrative:Narrative:

On May 17, 2024 and May 20, 2024, Bureau of Criminal Investigation (BCI) Special Agent Kyle
Douglass (SA Douglass) received copies of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms, and Explosives (ATF)
Firearms eTrace Reports and NIBIN Reports. These reports were completed by ATF following
and Officer Involved Critical Incident (OICI) which occurred on May 13, 2024 at 4738 McAllister
Avenue in Columbus, OH. BCI was requested for assistance by the Columbus Division of Police
(CPD) after officers responded to a domestic disturbance involving Corey Roach (Roach). During
the encounter, Roach allegedly discharged a firearm at responding CPD officers, and one CPD
officer reportedly returned fire, striking Roach. Roach was transported to Mt. Carmel Hospital
where he was pronounced deceased. BCI Crime Scene Unit (CSU) recovered several firearms
from the scene of the incident which reportedly did not belong to any law enforcement officers
on scene.

SA Douglass reviewed ATF eTrace reports and NIBIN reports received for firearms recovered
from the aforementioned incident.
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Attachments:Attachments:

Attachment # 01: ATF eTrace - FNH 509
Attachment # 02: ATF eTrace - Sig-Sauer P365
Attachment # 03: ATF eTrace - B. King's Firearms, LLC
Attachment # 04: NIBIN Lead Notification 
Attachment # 05: NIBIN Lead Notification 
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